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Hinton Community School District to Use SAVE Funds for
Upcoming School Infrastructure Projects
Hinton, Iowa - The Hinton Community School District is pleased to announce that we will be using
Secure and Advanced Vision for Education (SAVE) funds to support a variety of school infrastructure
projects.

SAVE funds, which are generated by a state penny sales tax, provide a stable and reliable source of
funding for school infrastructure needs, such as building repairs and renovations. It's important to note
that SAVE funds have no impact on local taxpayers.

"We are excited to take this first step in improving the learning environment of the Hinton Middle
School/High School," said Superintendent Ken Slater. "The school board is investing approximately
$6 million of sales tax revenue to substantially improve the HVAC system with controls and increased
ventilation of the building. The project will also include updating some of the aged flooring, casework
and ceilings replacement, lighting improvements, asbestos abatement where needed, and electrical
distribution.”

The School Board will take action on this item at the Monday, May 15th board meeting.

Superintendent Slater continued, "We are grateful for the support provided by SAVE funds, which allow
us to make important improvements to our school infrastructure without placing a burden on local
taxpayers. While we recognize the community’s potential interest for a new high school, the costs
associated with this project and our legal bonding capacity make this impossible. The SAVE projects
will pave the way for other essential enhancements that can provide our young Blackhawks with a
world-class learning environment that is future-ready."

The Hinton Community School District is committed to using SAVE funds responsibly and efficiently to
support the needs of our students and community.

For more information about SAVE funds and the upcoming school infrastructure projects, please visit
our Facility Planning website (https://www.hintonschool.com/page/facility-planning) or contact
Superintendent Ken Slater by email at ken.slater@hintonschool.com or by phone at (712) 947-4329.
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